
Commonwealth Edison
one First National Plaz1, Chicago. Ilknois
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767

e
Chicago, Illinois 60690

March 5, 1985

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Supplement to LaSalle County Station
Units 1 and 2 Proposed Amendment to
Technical Specifications for Facility
Operating License NPF-ll and NPF-18
Concerning Reporting Requirements
tRC Docket Nos. 50-373 and 50-374

Reference (a): February 21, 1985, letter from J. G.
Marshall to H. R. Denton.

Dear Mr. Denton:

This supplement to the Technical Specifications change request
contained in Reference (a) is in response to a telephone conversation
between Dr. A. Bournia of your staff and J. G. Marshall on February 27,
1985. This letter confirms that LaSalle County Station compiles with the
requirements of both 10 CFR 50.72. Immediate Notification, and 10 CFR
50.73, Licensee Event Reports. Please direct any questions you may have
concerning this matter to this office.

Three (3) signed originals and thirty-seven (37) copies of this
letter are provided for your use.

Very truly yours,

93 %

J. G. Marshall
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

1m

cc: Region III Inspector - LSCS
A. Bournia - tRR - via Federal Express
G. Wright - State of Illinois
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